
 

Thursday 24th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
ADVENT 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/advent?pid=MTA101634&v=76.8 

Advent Retreat Day on the 2nd December. The children will think about the beginning of Advent 
and what it means to them and how they can prepare well for Advent. 

 
PLAY TICKETS – tickets are now on sale at £2 each from the office. 

Your child is performing twice for you– please check the website for details as they are 
expected to be at both performances. 

 

COATS The children need to remember their coats during the next few months as it 
is,sadly, cold and wet. 

Please make sure that your child has a coat, preferably with a hood, in school. The children can also 
bring hats and gloves to keep warm as they play outside. 

 

SENsitive group. Coffee morning on Tuesday 7th December at 9am. Please come along. 
 

Enrolment Mass for our Sacramental Programme children in Y3 is at 6pm at Saint Hilda’s on 
Saturday. 

Please come along on this first Sunday of Advent. For those parents who wish for their children to be 
baptised before engaging in the programme then please make sure that you contact Father Owen. 
 
NUTS. We are a nut free school due to serious nut allergies in our school. 
Please do not send, under any circumstances, children in with nuts, Nutella spread or chocolate bars 

with nuts in. Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 

We have a Training Day at school tomorrow and will reopen on Monday 28th November. 
 
With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
 


